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I STRONGLY SUPPORT SJR 1 

 

Oregon consistently ranks among the most expensive states for retirees, and 

property taxes continue to rise even as seniors live on fixed incomes. Affordable 

housing needs a freeze on property tax assessments. It's a step towards providing 

senior homeowners long-term stability and security, helping them remain in their 

homes, and boost affordable housing. 

 


